
Athletics Carnival Bus Transportation and Parent Helper
Expression of Interest – Thursday, 18th May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Our Athletics Carnival is to be held in Week 4 of Term 2 on Thursday, 18th May 2023.
To enable organisation of buses for the day, please return the slip below by
Thursday, 6th April indicating if your child/ren will be requiring bus transportation or if
you will be transporting them privately. The cost for the return bus trip will be $5. A
separate note will go out at the beginning of Term 2 requesting payment and
permission.

We are also seeking parent helpers on the day to help the day run smoothly. Please
also indicate if you will be available to assist on the day.

Thank you,

Kim Eggleton
Classroom Teacher
24.3.23
___________________________________________________________________

Athletics Carnival Bus Transportation and Parent Helper
Expression of Interest

● My child ________________________ of class ________ will require
transportation to the Athletics Carnival. I understand there is a cost of $5 per
child for the return bus trip.

● My child _________________________ of class ________ will be transported
privately to the Athletics Carnival.

● I am available to help on the day.

Name _____________________________

Email ______________________________________

Phone ______________________________

___________________________ ____________________
Signed Date


